
 

 
    

 

Martin Grove Road culvert replacement 
MAY 2025 | NEWSLETTER #1 

 
Dear resident,  
 
The City of Vaughan is replacing the culvert along Martin Grove Road, between the intersections of Harris 
Crescent and Raymond Road, and Auburn Road and Andrew Park. Construction is scheduled to begin this 
July and is anticipated to be complete by the end of fall 2025.  
 
Culverts are designed to convey the natural flow of stream water. Replacing the culvert on Martin Grove Road 
supports the City’s ongoing commitment to ensuring the long-term sustainability of municipal infrastructure. 
 
Work will include: 
 

• removing and replacing road asphalt, 
sidewalks, concrete curbs and gutters. 

• planting trees. 
• installing rocks to prevent the banks of 

the stream from eroding. 
 

To safely complete the work, lane closures will 
be required along Martin Grove Road. Flag 
persons and signage will be onsite to guide 
traffic.  
 
To learn more, visit 
vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery department 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 
 
Contractor: R&S Construction Group 
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